
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	

 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
 

	
	

 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

8	RAHT	tests	will	be	sent	home	on	
Friday,	25th	February.	You	no	longer	

need	to	test	every	second	day.	
ONLY	use	these	tests	
	if	your	child	has	flu	like	

	symptoms.	

PARENTS/VISITORS	ONSITE	
	

Yes!	Parents	are	allowed	back	onsite	–	however	
we	still	must	implement	a	COVID	safe	policy.	
SO……..	

1) Front	and	Back	Gates	will	open	at	
8:10am	in	the	morning	and	2:45pm	in	
the	afternoon.	

2) Parents	are	asked	not	to	come	further	
than	‘Uncle	Wilbur’s	Garden’	at	the	
front	at	any	time	of	the	day.	

3) Please	remember	that	staff	are	not	on	
duty	until	8:25am	so	we		
encourage	you	to	drop		
students	as	close	to	this	time		
as	possible.	

IF	YOU	NEED	TO	COMMUNICATE	
WITH	TEACHERS	OR	OFFICE	STAFF	

	

If	you	need	to	speak	to	a	teacher,	you	
MUST	ring	or	Seesaw	the	teacher	and	

organise	an	appointment.	Unfortunately,	
you	cannot	just	‘drop	in’	and	speak	to	

the	teacher.	
If	you	need	to	discuss	issues	with	the	

office	staff	–	again	ring	first,	they	may	be	
able	to	sort	it	out	over	the	phone	for	you	

OR	you	can	book	an	
	appointment	to	see	

	them.	
	
	

ASSEMBLIES/AWARDS	
	

												If	your	child	has	white	Merit	Awards,						
																they	need	to	give	them	to	their		

classroom	teacher.	Please	DO	NOT	send	them		
to	the	office.	

CANTEEN	
	

We	strongly	encourage	parents	to	order	
lunch	for	students	online	or	send	the	

money	in	with	the	student.	
However,	if	you	MUST	come	to	the	
canteen,	we	ask	that	you	order	your	
child/children’s	lunch	and	leave	as		

quickly	as	possible.	You	will		
need	to	QR	code.	This	will	be	
displayed	in	the	canteen	area.	

IN	SUMMARY	…….	
	

Covid	is	still	impacting	our	students	and	staff.	
We	strongly	encourage	you	to	drop	your	

students	outside	our	school	gates	and	pick	them	
up	outside	the	school	gates.		

	

If	you	must	come	in,	you	should	not	go	beyond	
the	concrete	area	(you	may	go	straight	to	the	

canteen	if	absolutely	necessary).	
	

	Please	do	not	go	to	the	office	or	classrooms	
unless	you	have	made	an	appointment.		

	

You	must	QR	code	in	if	you	have	an	
appointment.	At	all	times,	when	onsite,	you	must	

be	COVID	safe.		
Remember	social	distance,	hand	hygiene	and	

masks	for	another	week.	
	


